
 
 
 
 

                      Save the date: Our Annual BBQ event will be on August 14th from 4-7pm 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

       Summer & Fall Edition 2013    
 

Hello to our clients and volunteers: 
Reminder: The SEARCH office will be closed on 
the following upcoming holidays: 
Independence Day: Thurs. July 4th 
Labor Day: Monday Sept. 2nd 

• For the summer months we will be closed 
the week of July 4th and on Friday’s in July 
& August due to staff vacation time. 

 
Senior Resources: 

The annual Senior Resource Fair is coming up on 
June 13th! See the attached flyer on the back for 
more information about it. Our own Program 
Director, Wendy Russell, will be presenting about 
our SEARCH Program. If you want to attend this, 
please register by calling Denise at 783-1475. If 
you need transportation to this, please ask your 
volunteer (if you have one) or for those living in 
Auburn and Lewiston we have a free taxi ride you 
can use, just call us a couple of days ahead of time 
and we can arrange the ride for you. Call Jackie at 
784-0157. The seniors Plus Education Flyer for 
the month of June is also attached for you. 
 
Donated items available:  
We have a walker and a shower chair at our office 
that someone donated to the program. If you are in 
need of one of these, please contact our office at 
784-0157 and let us know and we will bring the 
item to you! 

 
 

Thank you to the Lewiston/Auburn Rotary Club 
for their donation of $500.00 to our SEARCH 

Program! Larry Lachance, Advisory Chair, 
accepted the check on behalf of our Program. 

 
 
 

Thank you to our Wonderful Volunteers!   
Many of our volunteers enjoyed a Volunteer 

Appreciation dinner in April in celebration of the 
National Volunteer Week. Thank you to our CEO 

Steve Letourneau for speaking at the event and 
thanking our wonderful volunteers who support our 

seniors! We truly appreciate having all of you as  
a part of our program!     

 
 

Meet the SEARCH staff: 
Our staff had a meeting on May 29th to begin 

building our new team! Our SEARCH Program 
serves seniors in Androscoggin and Sagadahoc 
County now and will be expanding to Kennebec 

County in the Fall! 

 
 

From left to right: Wendy Russell; Director, Sue 
Blais; Rural Outreach Coordinator, Jackie 

Henderson; Administrative Support Coordinator, 
and Chris Szalay; Program Coordinator 
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